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 The TAC met at 9:00 and determined that a quorum was present and proceeded 
with the agenda, as modified.  The following actions are submitted for the Commission’s 
consideration. 
 
 Legal counsel and staff will review the legal authority for the TAC to develop a 
checklist to be used as a technical assistance document in accurately applying the 
accessibility code. 
 
 The TAC plans to engage the Education POC and the State Education Outreach 
Council to coordinate training so programs can be more consistent. 
 
 TAC members are to identify code conflicts for the purpose of harmonizing the 
codes for consistency. 


